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Comments: Include Wild Bison in Forest Management Plan Revision

 

 

Dear Supervisor Erickson

 

I appreciate the opportunity to participate in the Custer-Gallatin National Forest Plan Revision.   

 

I am urging your agency to include provisions for migratory buffalo in the revised forest plan. Please use scientific

results for these plans and adopt standards for managing habitat in addition to a long-term plan for the buffalo. 

 

It's up to you to see that migratory buffalo have a place and a secure future on America's National Forests.

Thank you for your consideration. We must speak for those who cannot speak for themselves and protect them.

Please keep me posted as this process moves forward.  

 

Kathryn Watkins

10756 Middleboro Dr

Damascus, MD 20872

 

 


